Notice of Rescheduled Meeting
Mississippi Environmental Quality Permit Board

Please take note that the Mississippi Environmental Quality Permit
Board (“Permit Board”) has rescheduled its February meeting, which
was cancelled due to potential adverse weather conditions, from
Tuesday February 11, 2014, to Thursday, February 20, 2014. The
meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m., and will be held in the Commission
Hearing Room on the first floor of the Mississippi Department of
Environmental Quality’s offices on 515 East Amite Street, Jackson,
Mississippi. As always, the public is invited to attend the meeting.

Posted February 12, 2014

General Counsel

Mississippi Department of
Environmental Quality




